Dear Patient:




Re: Appointment Rescheduling/Cancellation

Keeping a scheduled appointment is the responsibility of each patient.  This time is reserved for you only.  In case of a change in your schedule please advise the office ASAP and no later than 48 business hours before the scheduled time.

The positive outcome for your treatment requires that you follow the recommended timing of appointments. We will help you to proceed with your treatment in a timely fashion but ultimately it is your responsibility.

As a courtesy, we call 2 weeks before a hygiene appointment and then 2 days before any appointment unless you advise that it is not necessary to do so. In case we are forced to leave a message, we request that you call back to confirm that you are coming.

Please be advised that our office requires 48 business hours notice in case of a necessary change to avoid a fee being charged.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

___________________________________________________________________________

I acknowledge that I have read and understand the information spelled out above.

________________________________


__________________________

Print Name






Patient Signature         

_______________________




__________________________

Date







Staff Signature

Dr. Sherman Ki & Associates
Family Dentistry
112 Simcoe Street North, Oshawa ON, L1G 4S5, Tel. (905) 433-0337

oshawadentistry.com
